I am urging a no vote on this bill. The program would allow unelected bureaucrats
to, in essence, raise taxes at will which is taxation without representation.
And, the carbon tax could end up costing Oregon families hundreds of dollars
every year with no meaningful impact on global climate change. Aren’t we
taxed enough already? I would like to keep some of my paycheck, which I work
hard for, to pay for my housing, food and utilities. You're making it rough.

Please considered responsible government spending before adding additional taxes.
Respectfully,
Debra Carole

Medford OR



